Lloyd, Kelsey

From: Nguyen, David

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 9:03 AM
To: Severe, Constantin

Subject: FW: Resignation- committee assignment

From: Mae Wilson [mailto ]

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 9:01 AM

To: Angelo Turner >; Bridget Donegan | -
Cc: Nguyen, David <David.Nguyen@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: Re: Resignation- committee assignment

Hi Angelo,

I am CCing Bridget here since we are trying to disperse the Chair duties more evenly between us. I am
surprised to hear that you will no longer be serving on the Outreach Committee or be the Chair. Are you
intending to serve on any other committees?

In regards to Dan Handleman and Copwatch, I spoke with Mr. Handleman and thought we had come to a nice
compromise. The room was then rearraged and he was positioned not as far out as he had been prior and it
sounds like that was very upsetting to you. I also thought I had made many improvements regarding managing
public comment, interupting inappropriate public comments, and helping CRC members direct their comments
to the City Attorney. It sounds, however, that you still see some issues as going unaddressed. It seems to me
that you and I might have different understandings around change so perhaps it would be best if you bring up
your concerns to the committee yourself and see if they have similar concerns and would like to collectively ask
Copwatch to relocate.

Also, as a side note, the appellant table has traditionally been occupied by an appellant and has not served as a
"public table". The last few appeals some members of the public have chosen to use it as such but there have
not been any consistent standards for this during my tenure on the CRC. From your comments it seems like
you see it as serving as such and that has led me to think it might be a good idea to designate a public comment
place that the public can comment from.

Have a nice holiday,
Mae Wilson

On Wednesday, December 2, 2015, Angelo Turner —> wrote:

Dear Mae,

I write to inform you that I am resigning as Chair of the CRC Outreach Committee, effective 1/1/2016.
Additionally, I will no longer serve on that committee.

On a separate note, I was quite dismayed to see that Copwatch occupied the same "VIP" berth away from the
public and that no one directed it's members to address the committee from the appellant/public table vs over
my shoulder. I heard some comments and side bars during our meeting that were quite distracting. My
understanding from you was that this would be addressed but it has not been. Imagine yourself sitting at the
PPB desk with that camera and those comments behind you the entire meeting. Its very uncomfortable and all



that the POA and I asked for was that Copwatch be treated equally--just like everyone else from the public.
Film from the front row or whatever like the others do.

Regards,
Angelo



